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Hello ​J​amey,

I am writing in regards to the Conditional Use Permit application for "Fowler Creek Guest
Ranch" as a resident of the nearby Granite Creek community.

Given the enormity of this project and the potential incredible detriment to our
community, wildlife, egress, and safety, I would like to ask for an extension of the
comment period. I know that with this limited window for initial comment ​, not everyone
who would like to comment will have had the opportunity.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards,

Carrie Menzel
31 Four Wheel Dr.
Cle Elum, WA 98922
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